
Lauren W. Biskie 
Senior Counsel 
Direct: (804) 205-7844   
Email: lauren.w.biskie@dominionenergy.com 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 

Re: Notice of Virginia Electric and Power Company d/b/a Dominion Energy 
North Carolina regarding Intent to File General Rate Application 

Docket No. E-22, Sub 694 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 

Pursuant to Rule R1-17(a) of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the North Carolina 
Utilities Commission, please be advised that Virginia Electric and Power Company d/b/a 
Dominion Energy North Carolina intends to file a general rate application with the 
Commission on or about March 28, 2024. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lauren W. Biskie 
Senior Counsel 

cc: Christopher J. Ayers, Executive Director, Public Staff – North Carolina Utilities 
Commission 
Lucy E. Edmondson, Chief Counsel, Public Staff – North Carolina 
Utilities Commission 

Dominion Energy Services, Inc. 
Law Department 
120 Tredegar Street, Richmond, VA 23219 
DominionEnergy.com 


